I have been impressed with so many children in my class that have demonstrated our school values so well.  So, first of all a big congratulations to all of Yeo Class!
The person I have chosen for this important award has made such a wonderful start to the year.  He is working extremely hard, and always tries his best.  He is always eager to try his best and complete work to the best of his ability.    He has worked especially hard on his homework and has produced two amazing computer processed pieces of work to share with our class, including both text and pictures.  
His behaviour is impeccable.  He is a wonderful friend and always had nice things to say about others.   If anyone is feeling sad or needs help he is always there. 
We all love his positive attitude! When I introduce new ideas, topics and lessons and he smiles and can’t wait to start. When we discussed his targets for the year he thought hard to come up with really useful ones that would help him progress, showing very careful consideration and attitude.  
On top of all of that, he has shown remarkable resilience this term ,and even though has had a couple of appointments taking him away from school, and needed to change his normal routines in PE lessons and where he sits in class has done it without a fuss, still with a smile on his face. 
We are very proud of this person, of everything he is achieving so far this year, 
And it gives me great pleasure to announce that our Spirt of St Nics for Yeo class is Harrison.  


